
Homework

Mrs Greenwood, Miss Elderton 
and Miss Govier will be working in 
Oak Class. • PE is on a Wednesday.

• Tuck Shop is on a Friday
• Your child needs to bring in a water 

bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

Your child’s weekly spellings and times tables will be sent in a Dojo message on a Friday. 
Please listen to your child read daily and practice the spellings and times tables sent 
home each week. 

Reading Our class novel is The Legend of Robin Hood. 

English
In English we will be looking at narrative writing inspired by the 
themes of Robin Hood. Later in the half term we will be learning to 
write explanation texts, using our geography topic as a focus. 

Maths
We are going to be working on our number and place value and key 
calculation skills at the start of the term. Later on we will be 
exploring fractions, decimals and measures

Science We are going to be studying Living Things and Their Habitats this 
half term. 

Topic
We will be exploring Rivers (from Source to Sea) in Geography, learning 
about Digital Art in Art, developing our Data Handling skills in Computing, 
discovering Buddhism in RE and working on Looping and Mixing in Music 
to create our own instrumental tracks. 

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember

Oak Class News
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This half term’s Values
Respect Friendship 
Trust Responsibility
Honesty
Thoughtfulness
Appreciation

Our PSHE focus is …
Keeping Safe, Media Literacy and Digital 
Resilience. 


